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Our July “Cuppa & Chat” morning tea was held on Tuesday 9 July and was very well 
attended, with 21 turning up, despite the dismal weather. It was a lovely morning, filled 
with friendly talk and everyone enjoyed the selection of delicious slices. “Cuppa & Chat” 
is held on the second Tuesday of each month. Our next event is on Tuesday 13 August 
10am until 12pm. For more information, please contact Wendy Eade PH: 4930173. 
Everyone welcome!  
 
On Sunday 7 July at 9am we hosted a Memorial Service and plaque dedication for 
Steven Bentham, our former Leaders Group Chairperson. Steven made a significant 
contribution to our Church in many ways. Thank you to everyone who came along and to 
those in our congregation who contributed to the service and the wonderful morning tea.  
 
Our church Spring Fair will be held on Saturday 26 October. We need helpers and would 
be very grateful if you could contact any of our Leaders to let them know you are able to 
assist.  
 
There will be a Memorial Plaque Dedication on 4 August 2024 for Robert & Margaret 
Thomson who were part of our Church community and lived in Bolwarra. A morning tea 
will be held afterwards.      
 
The Congregation Annual General Meeting will be held on Sunday 11 August 2024 at 10am 
(after Sunday Service). The Returning Officer is David Branscomb and the closing date for 
nominations for the Leaders Group is Saturday 10 August 2024. 
 
We have developed a draft Mission Plan to accompany our Mission Statement for the 
next few years. A draft has been circulated and comments have been received. This plan 
will be put to the next Leaders Meeting for adoption and will be available to everyone. 
Please contact Leanne Bentham if you would like more information.  
 
Our gramma pie drive was a great success. A huge thank you to Evol Innes, Louise Trist 
and many others who helped make over 40 delicious gramma pies. Most were sold prior 
to cooking, and they were delicious!  
 

   

It was great to see so many at our July Cuppa & Chat 
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